Dear NFBNet Members,

I am writing to ask that you pass the attached information on to any employers you know, including where you work, to see if they would be interested in participating in the NFB National Job Fair in Orlando.  One of our strengths is that we can work together to increase the employment of blind people.  

Thanks for your help,
Dick Davis, Chair
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